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the staff of École george V
school wishes everyone a safe

and fun summer filled with
activities and adventures.

We look forward to seeing
everyone in the fall



Please check your email in the last week of August for
important school information.

 
Classroom lineups will be at the back of the school.

Your child’s classroom line up area will be marked with
their room number on the asphalt.  

Our Nursery & Kindergarten students will attend
welcome and meet the teacher meetings the first
week of school - September 3  to September 5rd th

Check your email for your invitation with your
scheduled time.

N/K classes will start Monday, September 8 ,
2025 From 9:00am-11:30am 

th

GRADE 1 TO 8 CLASSES BEGIN
Wednesday, SEPTEMBER 3, 2025

Nursery & Kindergarten 

Families are invited to come to the school on
September 2 from 4:00pm to 6:00pm to meet our

teachers and staff.

Meet the TEacher & Staff
September 2, 2025



Administration:
Principal:

Teachers:
Nursery/Kindergarten ENG A.M. 
French Kindergarten A.M.
Grade 1/2 ENG
Grade 1 FI
Grade 2/3/4 ENG
Grade 2/3/4 ENG
Grade 2/3 FI
Grade 2/3 FI
Grade 4/5 FI
Grade 5/6 FI
Grade 5/6 ENG
Grade 5/6 ENG
Grade 7/8 FI
Phys. Ed
Music

Mme Hebert

Ms. Antosko
Mme Doerksen
Ms. Madden 
Mme Ott
Ms. Taylor
Ms. Meenakshi
Mme MacPhee
Mme Price
M. Shand
M. Nandjui (Mme Molinski)
Mrs. Marquis
Ms. Mohammad Lou
M. Bolivar and M. Belot 7/8 ENG
Mr. Melnyk
Mr. Mooney

Learning Support Staff:
French Immersion Learning Support Teacher & 7/8 English 
M. Belot
Learning Support Teacher 
Mrs. Zacharias
Learning Support Teacher and Inclusive Education specialty
Mrs. Doiron



Custodians: 
Head Custodian
Custodian
Custodian

Support Staff:
Head Clerk: 
Library Tech:
Clerk 2: 
Educational Assistant:
Educational Assistant:
Educational Assistant:
Educational Assistant:
Educational Assistant: 
Educational Assistant:
Educational Assistant:
Educational Assistant: 
Educational Assistant: 
Educational Assistant: 
Educational Assistant:
Educational Assistant:
Educational Assistant:
Educational Assistant:
Nutrition Coordinator:
 
Clinic Support Services Staff:
Social Worker: 
Psychologist:
Speech & Language Pathologist:
Reading Clinician:

Mr. Red
Mr. Aguilar
VACANT

Ms. Hendrickson
Mr. Riegel
Ms. Roy 
Ms. Bhatoa
Ms. Egan
Ms. Gaganpreet
Ms. McGee
Ms. K (Mohammed)
Mr. Siji (Otubu)
Mr. Richard
Mr. Seburn
Ms. Thomas
Ms. Wakeman
Ms. Zaik
Ms. Obando
Ms. Gill 
Ms. Sanduh
VACANT

Ms. Gagnon
Ms. Kulczycki
Mr. Hummenchuk
Ms. Thiessen



École George V will once again use a prepaid system for grade
appropriate school supplies for the 2025-2026 academic year.
Your child’s teacher will purchase all necessary school supplies
for the entire school year. This has proven to be successful in our
school as well as in many schools in the division. The system
ensures that all students are equipped with the same, necessary
supplies. Following are the amounts requested per student for
the various grade levels:
 
Nursery & Kindergarten      $25.00 
Grades 1 – 8                                  $40.00 
 
Payment for school supplies will be due to child’s classroom
teacher before Friday, September 26, 2025.

Please place cash in a sealed envelope with your child’s name
and hand it directly to the classroom teacher, or, if your are
paying with cheque, please make it out to École George V
School.

The following are examples of supplies purchased for our
classroom:
 
Pencils, Pens, Erasers, Pencil sharpeners, Pencil cases, Rulers,
Scissors, Markers, Pencil crayons, Wax crayons, Sharpies,
Highlighters, Liquid glue, Glue sticks, Lined paper, Duotangs,
Notebooks, Dictionaries, Labels, Tissues, Communication bags,
Art supplies and subject related materials necessary for
experiments and projects.

For a full list of additional supplies families should provide their
students to optimize their learning experience, please see our full
School Supplies list here:
https://www.winnipegsd.ca/georgev/page/5405/school-
supply-lists-2025-2026

School Supplies

https://www.winnipegsd.ca/georgev/page/5405/school-supply-lists-2025-2026
https://www.winnipegsd.ca/georgev/page/5405/school-supply-lists-2025-2026


This year, Parent Council was proud to host George V’s
first movie night and two successful Scholastic Book
Fairs. We’re incredibly grateful to the RBC volunteers
who supported these events, as well as our Land-Based
Learning Day. Thanks to RBC grants, we received $6,000,
which helped fund field trips, flexible seating, mobile
workspaces, and new books for the library.

We also want to give a big thank-you to the amazing
staff and volunteers behind the lunch program. Your
hard work and dedication have been essential in
making the program a success—thank you for all that
you have done!

Looking ahead to next year, we’re excited to bring more
fun events to the school and grow our impact. We’re
always looking for parent volunteers—your support
makes a big difference!

As the school year comes to a close, thank you to our
amazing students, staff, and families for making this
year so meaningful. A special shoutout to our wonderful
new principal, Brianne Hebert, whose positivity and
leadership brought a fresh energy to our school
community—we look forward to what’s to come!

Wishing everyone a safe and happy summer. See you in
the fall!

—George V Parent Council

A Message From PAC



Highlights



Bud’s Burgers and Dogs
A huge thank you to Bud’s Burgers and Dogs
for providing our staff with a delicious lunch
on our last day of school. What a fantastic
way to launch us into summer with full
bellies and big smiles! Find Bud’s Burgers
and Dogs near the Rona on Panet.  

A heartfelt thank you to our amazing PAC for
generously funding and supporting this
special staff luncheon. We’re so grateful for
your continued care and appreciation!






